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PARENTS’ EVENINGS—May 4th / May 5th 
Parents evenings for the summer term will take place virtually on; 

• Tuesday 4th May, from 3.45pm to 6.00pm  
• Wednesday 5th May, from 5.30pm to 7.40pm  

 
If you have not already booked your appointment, please use your log-
in details (found in your child’s reading diary) to access the booking 
system. More details further in on the newsletter. 
 
Links to the online Parents’ Evenings will be sent out on Monday daytime. 
 
 

Look Out for our 
New Certificates 
  
  

Starting this week teachers will be 
giving out a new certificate each 
week to those who have made a 
great contribution to their house 
team’s points total for that week. 
There are lots of ways to earn 
house points and each week in 
Celebration Assembly we will  
learning how our Champions won 
their certificates to inspire all our 
children on for the next week! 

Diary Dates 

May 

3rd BANK HOLIDAY 

4th Parents’ Evening 

5th  Parents’ Evening 

12th Y4 Geography Trip 

This Week: 96.9%    Year to Date: 96.8% 

RM—97.7 2R—88.7 4M—97.4 6J—93.5 

RJ—98 2J—99.6 4L—96.6 6B—96.9 

1W—99.4 3P—98.7 5C—99.2 Attendance figures do not 
take into account absence 

due to self-isolation. 1JO—98.3 3M—94.6 5FH—98.5 

96% 

Attendance ‘21 



Do you have any stage books at home? 

If you do have any school books which have 

accumulated over time, please pop them into 

your child’s book bag so we can get them 

back into circulation.  

No judgements—complete amnesty! 

We love dogs—Just not on the 
school site! 
Our school rule regarding No dogs on site isn’t because 
we don’t like dogs. Many of our teachers have their own 
dogs who they dote over and talk to their class about! 
However dog mess is not something we love. Again this 
week we have had children stepping into dog mess that 
has been on the school grounds (carpark and internal 
school paths). 
Please observe the rules so that we can avoid this very 
unpleasant and unhygienic fouling.    

Your online mental wellbeing community 
 
WCC have commissioned 
Kooth.com for free, safe 
and anonymous digital 
counselling for 11 - 25 
year - olds.   
 
It is available to all young 
people in Warwickshire 
and is accredited by 
BACP.  It is available from 
midday to 10pm week 
days and 6pm to 10 pm weekends, 365 days a year.  Sessions can be booked in advance or 
young people can drop in for one-to-one instant text- based chats.   
 
This complements services provided by RISE (previously CAMHS). 
You are able to sign up for free at: Kooth.com 



PARENTS’ EVENINGS—May 4th / May 5th 
Parents evenings for the summer term will take place online on: 

• Tuesday 4th May, from 3.45pm to 6.00pm  
• Wednesday 5th May, from 5.30pm to 7.40pm  

  

In the same way as last time, you can log in to the school website to book an 
appointment time to see your child’s teacher.  You will then be sent an email 
link to the Zoom meeting which you need to click on just before your scheduled 
time.  
  

How to book an appointment time:  
1) Go to the school website, www.coleshillprimary.org.uk, or the links page of 

the school App.  
2) Click on the red “Click here to book a parents evening appointment” link on 

the homepage.  
3) Enter your username and password, and click on the blue “Log In” button. 

Usernames and passwords can be found in your child’s reading diary.  
4) Click on the green “Bookings” icon.  
5) Next to “Summer term parents evenings” click on “Show” on the right hand 

side. You should then be able to see what time slots are available for each 
evening and book an appointment.  

6) At your chosen time slot, click on Add Appointment”,  then “Choose stu-
dent”, then “Choose lead parent”.  

7) Click on the blue “Add appointment” button.  
8) Make a note of the time of your appointment so you know when to join the 

Zoom call. You can log in to the school website to check at any time.  
  

If you have difficulty logging in, please call the school and speak to Mrs Holt 
who can book an appointment for you directly, or email nurse-
ry3586@welearn365.com with your child’s name, class and preferred time.   
  
Please note:  
• A username and password is generated for one registered parent/carer. This 

username should link you to all your children at the school.   
• Please keep your login details safe as you will need them for future bookings.  
• Please only pick one appointment on one of the days.   
• Parents who may want separate appointments can contact the school to make ar-

rangements. We will treat separated parents equally, unless there is a court order lim-
iting an individual’s exercise of parental responsibility. 

http://www.coleshillprimary.org.uk
mailto:nursery3586@welearn365.com
mailto:nursery3586@welearn365.com







